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James McKinney Elementary School
Parent Advisory Council

PAC Newsletter
Upcoming PAC Events

May 6
May 27 
Jun 3

PAC Meeting 7pm
Walkathon
PAC AGM 7pm

April 2024

Dear Parents,
Spring is here and 
we’re gearing up for 
some exciting activities! We're in need of 
enthusiastic volunteers to help us make these 
activities a success. If you're interested in 
lending a hand and making a difference in our 
school community, we'd love to have you on 
board. Check out all the opportunities below.

1

Playground 
fundraising 
goal $80,000

Walkathon - May 27
This event promises fun, fitness, and community spirit as we come together for a day of 
walking and fundraising. Funds raised will go towards the new playground.
Participating students will have an opportunity to win one of many exciting prizes!
Volunteers are needed along the route. Please sign up here.
If you would like to sponsor a prize, please contact us at McKinneyPAC@gmail.com.

Annual General Meeting (AGM) - June 3, 7 pm, at McKinney Library
We are seeking volunteers to fill several positions within PAC, including Chair, Secretary, and 
Treasurer. No prior experience necessary. As a member, you will:
● Collaborate with fellow parents and school staff on important decisions affecting our 

students.
● Help organize and participate in events and initiatives that enrich our school 

community.
● Advocate for the needs and concerns of parents and students alike.

Track & Field - May 21 at Minoru Track
Volunteers are needed to drive participants to the track and supervise them during events. 
Your support is vital in making these experiences safe and enjoyable for our students. 
Please contact the office if you are available.
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